First Book Provides Free and Reduced-Price Books to Educators
By Ira Smolens

Educators in the United States and Canada who work with children in low-income families have the opportunity to receive new books from First Book. The nonprofit organization is dedicated to providing all children with the resources they need to become proficient and engaged readers, and it has given out over 100 million books and other types of educational resources since its inception in 1992. 

To receive books from First Book, an educator or program administrator must show that he or she works in a program where at least 70 percent of the children come from low-income families. This involves filling out a short online registration form that can be found at www.FirstBook.org. 

Once qualified, the program administrator or educator gains access to books that are marked down 50 to 90 percent from the retail price. In addition, First Book offers access to book grant opportunities as well as free books from the First Book National Book Bank.
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